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VIA ELECTRONIC AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Debra A. Howland -. 

Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: DW 04-048; City of Nashua-Taking of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

This letter follows up on the October 23,2006 Stipulation for Conduct of View. The 
persons intending to participate in the view on behalf of the Pennichuck companies are: 
Donald L. Ware, Pennichuck Water Works President, Thomas J. Donovan, Esq., and Joseph 
Conner, Esq. 

I note with some concern that Nashua plans to have nine persons present during the view. 
Nashua took advantage of a previous opportunity to inspect Pennichuck's assets over the course 
of two full days. The view on December 6th is meant for the benefit of the Commission. Some 
of the stops on the view are cramped. While the pre-view dry run went smoothly, the more 
persons attending the view, the greater the risk of delay or mishaps. I will speak separately with 
Nashua's counsel about limiting its list of attendees. 

Finally, the majority of the view locations lie on property of Pennichuck Water Works. 
Several sites are industrial type settings which require walking up and down stairs and dealing 
with noise and obstructions. Others are outdoors and require walking along uneven terrain. 
Pennichuck assumes that participants will have the ability to negotiate these conditions and will 
dress for the weather. 

T@; J. Donovan 
TJD:dap 
cc: Service List (via electronic mail only) 


